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Pool Reopening 

The Swimming Pool will reopen on Monday, June 29 using the following 

guidelines: 

• The pool is available for resident use only and will resume under the 

swim schedule posted outside the pool and at the reception desk. 

• The hot tub will remain closed until further notice. 

• Swimmers are required to wear a mask/face covering at all times when 

in the Community Center except when they are in the water. 

• Swimmers will stop at the reception desk for a pool key. The 

receptionist will sign in/out all pool keys and sanitize them before and 

after each use. 

• No more than two residents are permitted in the locker room at one time. 

• It is recommended that swimmers avoid using the locker rooms and 

showers by changing at their residence IF possible. 

• Maintain six feet of physical distancing when possible. 

• Do Not use the pool if you are sick or don’t feel well. 

 

Contact Bill Burtner at ext. 8543 with questions. 

 

 

 


